
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Durham Conservation Commission 
 

The Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 24, 2022, in the 

Council Chambers of Durham Town Hall, 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, NH, to consider the 

item below.  The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. and the hearing will commence sometime after that.   

 

Public Hearing on whether the Town should contribute $35,000 from the 

Conservation Fund toward the acquisition of the Pike Property. The 37-acre lot with 

frontage on the Lamprey River would be placed into conservation.  It is located at 

the juncture of Packers Fall Road and Wednesday Hill Road to the east of 

Thompson Forest.  The Southeast Land Trust is seeking grants to cover most of the 

purchase price.  The property is identified as Map 14, Lot 10-2. 

 

Commission members will be gathering in person in the Council Chambers.  However, the 

Town will continue to offer Zoom video chat program to participate in the meeting.  The 

information to join Zoom can be found at https://www.ci.durham.nh.us/ 

boc_dcatgovernance/zoom-video-conference-meetings.  The file for the above application is 

available for viewing on the Town of Durham website.  Please call 868-8064 with any questions. 
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